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Contact: Trooper Katherine Weatherwax 
Phone: (360) 791-5918 
Email:  Katherine.Weatherwax@wsp.wa.gov 

 
   

WSP seeking witnesses to a serious injury Hit and Run Collision on SR 303 

 
Bremerton, Wash. – The Washington State Patrol (WSP) is seeking witnesses of a vehicle versus 
pedestrian serious injury hit-and-run collision that occurred Friday April 19, at 9:47 a.m. on State 

Route 303 near NE Riddell Rd.   
 
The pedestrian was crossing the roadway when he was struck by a vehicle entering the turn lane. 

Witnesses described the vehicle similar to a grey/silver Nissan Leaf or Versa. The vehicle had a 
yellow sticker in the top right corner of the rear window.  
 

WSP detectives are seeking any information and/or witnesses to the collision. Anyone with 
information is asked to contact Detective Michael Osberg by phone at (360) 473-0300 ext. 0 or email 
at Michael.Osberg@wsp.wa.gov. 
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